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Auckland Airport comments on media reports 
 
Auckland Airport notes today's media reports regarding statements made by Mayor Wayne 

Brown indicating a potential sale of Auckland Council's shareholding in Auckland Airport.   

  

Auckland Airport acknowledges that it is up to investors to make decisions about the future of 

their shareholding in Auckland Airport. We have and will continue to have a constructive 

relationship with Auckland Council as a key Auckland stakeholder. 

 
ENDS 
 
For further information please contact: 
 

Investors: 
Stewart Reynolds 
Head of Strategy, Planning and Performance 
+64 27 511 9632 
stewart.reynolds@aucklandairport.co.nz 

Media: 
Libby Middlebrook  
Head of Communications and External Relations  
+64 21 989 908  
Libby.middlebrook@aucklandairport.co.nz 
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